
                                       
                               

                                    
                                   

                                         
         
  
    
  

 
       

neighbourhood plans 

From: stephen knight 
Sent: 07 December 2017 17:02 
To: neighbourhood plans 
Cc: Mills, Derek; Stubley, Di 
Subject: Hookhills green spaces 

I fully and strongly support the inclusion of the designation of hookhills green area and play park as a local 
greenspace as proposed by the Paignton neighbourhood plan, and do not support the objections previously raised 
by Torbay Council and Torbay development agency . The hookhills & broadsands Park needs these green areas for 
play & leisure and cannot afford to loose another green area. Before long Torbay will be overdeveloped, over 
populated and look like a concrete jungle. I also feel that the Paignton forum is not representative of the views of 
local residents on this matter. 
Regards 
Stephen knight 

Sent from my iPhone 
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